
From: Newman, Timothy Joseph
To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU"
Subject: PPE Stations
Date: Thursday, April 23, 2020 6:58:41 PM

All,
 
With limited service occurring for printed materials and with ensuring the safety of faculty/staff, the
Facilities Team has put out PPE stations in the Main Library, UGL, ACES, MPAL, Grainger, and Oak St. 
These PPE stations include gloves, sanitizer, masks, and wipes.  Please use your best judgement with
use of these and take only what you need for use that day, as this is for all library faculty/staff.  If a
station is low on supply’s, please notify Norris for any restock request.
 
Thank you,
Library Facilities Team
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